
Summer Term 2017'Together Everyone Achieves More' - T.E.A.M

Our topic this term is ‘Scream Machine’, 
which is focused on Science and different 

types of forces. Children will be learning about 
both famous and local theme parks, as well as 
the most exciting rides around the world - and 

how they work.

You can support your children with this topic 
by helping them with some of the homework 

activities and researching different theme parks 
and their websites at home.

This term, our main literacy focus will be 
developing the children’s discussion writing and 

oracy. They will be putting across both sides of an 
argument. 

In numeracy, we continue to work on a range of 
numeracy concepts within our Maths Makes Sense 
lessons, but a greater focus will be made on area 
and perimeter across the curriculum this term.

28/04/17 - Family Friday - Experience a 
test!
3-5/05/17 - National Tests 
01/05/17 - Bank Holiday - No school
19/05/17 - Sponsored Walk 
25/05/17 - Sports Day
26/05/17 - Last Day of Term 
03/07/17 - QE High Open Day
04/07/17 - QE High Open Day
21/07/15 - School Ends for Summer

Please check our school website
calendar for any dates and events 
which may be added 
throughout the term. Letters 
will also be sent home to inform 
you of any additional dates.

I hope you enjoyed the Easter Holidays with the 
children. I am pleased to inform you that I am 

now back in class full time as planned. Thank you 
for your well wishes and concern during my time 

off last half term! A big thank you goes to Mr. 
Cooper for covering the class during my absence.

It’s hard to believe we only have 12 teaching 
weeks left until the summer holidays! We will 
continue to work hard with the children whilst 

incorporating ‘transition days’ in Year 6 and QE 
High to prepare them for the coming academic 

years. 
Children have National Tests next week. They 
will have extra homework this week to help 

prepare for these.



Children have 2 P.E lessons each 
week (one inside and and a 

games session outside).

As P.E. lessons can be on 
different days each week, we 

kindly ask parents to send your 
children’s P.E kits in at the start 
of the week and keep them in 

school until the Friday.
P.E kits consist of a blue t-shirt, 
black shorts and trainers. Kits 
can be purchased from Mrs 
Morris at the school office.

Pupils will lose Dojo points if 
they do not have kit with them.

Well done everyone, our class 
attendance for the whole of last 
term was 92.15%, which places 

well below the school target. 
Remember, children are at risk of 

underachieving if they do not 
attend school regularly.

Alton Towers - www.altontowers.com
Oakwood - www.oakwoodthemepark.co.uk

Thorpe Park - www.thorpepark.com
Drayton Manor - www.draytonmanor.co.uk

Our brand new homework menu has been sent home with 
children. Pupils should complete 4 compulsory items by 26th 

May ,but can complete the other 12 items to earn some amazing 
rewards via Class Dojo points. Extra homework may also be sent 

home when it becomes relevant to the work we complete in 
class.

We have won a National award with 
‘Show Racism the Red Card Wales’ 

You can see our award winning video 
using the QR code above. 4 lucky 

pupils were picked at random to attend 
the awards ceremony in May!

Kwame - 78 points                    Aaron - 65 points      
Ruby - 76 Points                       Emily - 65 points 
Julian - 67 Points                      Paige - 64 points 


